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Richardson County Sheriff Dept to take part in Buckle Up campaign 
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Office will be participating in the
Buckle Up, Every Trip, Every Time mobilization between November 22, 2023 and
November 26, 2023.

Deputies will be working overtime during this mobilization. Funding for this
selective enforcement campaign will be provided by the NDOT Highway Safety
Office.

Between November 22nd and November 26th, expect to see more deputies out
working. Deputies working overtime will being conducting saturation patrols in
high traffic areas, as well as throughout the County.

The goal of this enforcement campaign is to reduce the number of fatal and
serious injury accidents in Nebraska. Please Buckle Up, Every Trip, Every Time.
Drive Safe, and have a Happy and Safe Thanksgiving.
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